
****IMPORTANT NOTICE**** 
 

Zebra Mussels have been identified in Bulls Shoals Lake! 
Please read the following notice for instructions on how to protect our waters from these 

nuisance species. 
 

 
  

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is asking for your help stopping the spread of Zebra Mussels. Please 
keep your boats and equipment clean when going from Bull Shoals Lake to neighboring lakes or rivers. In 
addition to the steps above, we suggest that you power wash all boats and equipment before launching into a 
new body of water. Hot water above 140 degrees F from a high pressure sprayer is the preferred method of 
cleaning equipment. Remember that if we all do our part we can keep our waters clean for future 
generations to come.  
 


